
Altamont Cruisers Community Service Fund 
PO Box 2144 
Livermore, CA 94551 

Dear Altamont Cruisers, 

Thank you for your generous support of Open Heart Kitchen. Because of your contribution, our 
staff and dedicated volunteers will be better able to prepare and distribute nutritious meals to 
people in need in the Tri-Valley area. 

Now more than ever, more of our neighbors are turning to Open Heart Kitchen to meet their 
basic nutritional needs. We rely on the community's financial support and volunteer efforts to 
continue our mission to provide meals to anyone in need. 

We hope you will consider visiting our website and signing up for our newsletter. We would 
love to keep you up to date with our progress. 

If you would prefer we send correspondence via email, please send me an email at 
denise@openheartkitchen.org. I would love to hear from you. 

Thank you once again for your contribution. No goods or services were provided in exchange for 
this contribution. Open Heart Kitchen is an exempt organization as described in Section 
501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code: EIN 94-3396038. If you have questions about this 
receipt or our programs, please contact us at 925-580-1616. 

Sincerely, 

Denise Bridges 
Development Director 

Donation Amount 
Date of Donation 
Donation Request 

$4,000.00 
12/19/2022 
Street Outreach Program 
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